
May 30, 2023 

Scheduled Electrical Service Interruption on St. Croix June 2, 2023 

U.S. VIRGIN ISLANDS – The Virgin Islands Water and Power Authority (“WAPA or “Authority”) would like to inform 
the public of a scheduled electrical service interruption on the island of St. Croix, as contractors work to replace 
primary and neutral conductors in the Calquohoun area. 

Feeder 10B-7A will lose service on Friday, June 2, 2023 from 8:30 AM – 4:00 PM.  The outage will affect 30 
customers.     

The Authority thanks the public for its cooperation. 
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